

July 1, 2020

Re: Your Insurance Claim

Dear Client:

Our work continues on your file, but we write this letter to advise of changes at the law firm and matters regarding me.

The ownership of The Strems Law Firm is changing by advancing three of our present lawyers as shareholders. As well, I will no longer be the owner of the law firm or involved at the firm because of this change of ownership. The remainder of the attorneys and support staff, however, remain the same.

Your case has been handled by a specifically assigned attorney at the law firm and support staff which will not be affected by these changes. I had not been the lawyer directly responsible for your matter. Of course, the lawyers directly responsible for your matter will continue without any change to seek the best settlement or judgment for your case.

I will no longer be involved in the firm and I have been suspended from the practice of law, as per the attached Order.

The new name of the firm will be **The Property Advocates P.A.** and if you see that name on further papers we send to you there is no reason for your concern.

Again, we greatly value your confidence in us as your attorneys to complete your claim and get the best result for you possible for the damages to your home.

We will stay in touch over the next few weeks and bring you up to date on our continuing efforts on your behalf.

Please feel free to contact our office with any questions you may have.

Thank you for your continued support.

Respectfully,

Scot Strems